
 
 
 
 
February 6, 2020 
 
 
 
Welcome CSC Members, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Assembly Bill 617 (AB 617) Community Steering 
Committee (CSC) representing the Southeast Los Angeles community. We are pleased 
that you have elected to serve on this committee.  We believe that you will be a great 
asset to this committee due to your extensive networks and familiar presence within the 
community.   
 
Please note that this is a one-year commitment and that your presence will be required 
at future CSC meetings. For more information on AB 617 and meeting updates, please 
visit:  
 
http://www.aqmd.gov/nav/about/initiatives/community-efforts/environmental-
justice/ab617-134 
 
Thank you for your dedication to your community.  We look forward to seeing you at future 
Community Steering Committee meetings and look forward to working with you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Your AB 617 Team  
 
 
 
 


